Gentet, Matthias

From: Thuaire, Charles

Sent: 17 December 2013 12:10

To: Planning

Subject: FYv: Planning Application 2013/7242/P
Categories: QOrange Category

Charles Thuaire
Senior Planning Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 5867

—-0riginal Message-——

From: Elaine Yhite [mailto |G
Sent: 17 December 2013 11:47

To: Thuaire, Charles
Subject: Planning Application 2013/7242/P

Dear Mr Thuaire

| am writing to vaice my objections to the demolition of Athlone House, As a regular walker on the
Heath |would not wrant the current views of the house changed in any way from the pagoda at
Kenwood nor to see any new development

This is apart fram the fact that the new flats were only given planning permission in exchange for
the developer agreeing to restore Athlone House, This ruling must be upheld

Come on Camden Planning - do the right thing!

Elaine ¥White
2,Bacon's Lane
Highgate

NG 6BL



